
Town of Mendon 
Selectboard         February 23, 2015 
 

Members of the Selectboard present: Larry Courcelle, Geoff Wells 

 

Town Officers and employees present:  Nancy Gondella, Bookkeeper 

 

Residents and Visitors present: None 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:35 PM at the Town Office. 

 

Announcements 

New Truck – Bill advised the Selectboard that the new truck would be delivered within the next 

week or so.  He will then contact Tenco to schedule the addition of the dump body. 

 

502 Hearing – Larry advised that he attended the hearing for the planned work on US Route 4.  

The work is scheduled to begin in April 2016.  Larry will do a presentation regarding this issue 

at Town Meeting. 

 

Administrative Matters 

Selectmen's Orders were reviewed and signed. 

 

Minutes of Previous Meetings: G. Wells moved to approve the minutes of February 9, 2014.  

Motion seconded by L. Courcelle.  The Selectboard unanimously approved the motion. 

 

Old Business 

Public Safety -   Geoff reviewed the Public Safety presentation for Town Meeting.  Sara will 

check on status of policy and procedure manual that Greg and Phil were working on. 

 

Town Meeting Presentations Geoff and Larry discussed the items they would be presenting at 

Town Meeting. 

 

There being no further business, L. Courcelle moved to adjourn at 7:00 PM.  The motion carried. 

 

 

Date approved __________________________ 

 

 

________________________________ ___________________________ 

Larry Courcelle    Nancy Gondella – Acting Clerk 

 

 

________________________________ 

Geoff Wells 

 

 


